Notice of Public Hearing to Discuss
Proposed 2023 Budget

The CITY OF CORSICANA will hold a public hearing on the
City’s proposed 2023 budget. The public hearing will be held on
August 22, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at City of Corsicana Government
Center, 200 N. 12" Street, Corsicana, Texas.

This budget will raise less revenue from total property taxes than
last year’s budget by an amount of $75,794, which is a .71%
decrease from last year’s budget. It will raise less revenue in the
maintenance and operations fund by an amount of $607,278, which
is an 8.19% decrease from last year’s budget. The property tax
revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll is
$254,584.

This budget is available for inspection by the public at
www.cityofcorsicana.com and at the City of Corsicana Public
Library, located at 100 N. 12 Street, Corsicana, Texas.

Members of the public are encouraged to attend the hearing and
express their views.



